
 

 

 

Lanesfield Primary School Newsletter  

Message from our Head Teacher 

 

It is so good to be back with everyone after a two week absence due to family      

bereavement.  Thank you all for your condolences. 

 

As you can see from the photographs school has had a very busy start to the term, 

lots of exciting learning across all areas. 

 

Thank you to Mr Tsang who as always, sent in fortune cookies for the whole school. 

 

Finally, I am sorry to have to close classes due to industrial action.  When deciding 

this I have to consider all elements of risk and ensure we can safeguard us all.  At 

Lanesfield we respect all voices as I know our community also does. 

 

In the news you will have heard lots of talk about teachers’ pay, however this     

industrial action has many aspects to it including school funding cuts. We will    

continue to try and communicate regarding future closures as each planned day of 

action arises.  Thank you for your support. 

January 2023  Issue 8 

Top Attendance: 

 

• Purple 98.3% 

• Orange 94.1% 

• Green 93.3% 

Diary Dates 

January 

25th School nurse in for Reception 

height and weight checks 

26th Red class trip 

30th Assessment week 

 

February 

6th Mental Health Awareness week 

6th Firefighters in Blue/Orange class 

8th Blue class Assembly 

14th In-school Parents’ evening 

15th Showbie Parents’ evening 

 

20th to 24th Half Term 

27th Bikeability Y4 
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Well done to the following children who have received Merit Certificates 

For PE: Junior, Kaci, Harper, Shae, Arianna, Paul-Lee, Abdul, Alissa, Raheeb,   

Ilham, Ashleigh, Logan, Akin, Mujeeb, Harry, Charlotte, Laurel. 

For History: Leo C, Robert, Ilinca, Kiitan, Robyn, Darcee, Harvey, 

Ethan, Alaa, Isabella, Harnoor, Josh, Elleah, Livjot, Joseph, 

Anu, Sophia, Surjit. 

 

Parents’ Evenings 

Parents’ evenings will take 

place on 14th and 15th     

February.  Meetings will all 

be of 10 minutes duration  

14th February meetings will 

be held in school from 

3.40pm until 6pm. 

15th February meetings will 

be held virtually, via    

Showbie from 4.30pm until 

7pm. 

All meetings should be 

booked via Parentmail.   

Well done to the following children who have achieved 100% attendance for the     

Autumn term 

 

Theodore, Harry, Kaci, Joseph, Aditya, Elizabeth, Willow, 

Joshua, Laya-Rae, Kiaan, Ilinca, Scarlett, Roselyn, Robyn, 

Jasmeet, Kikun, Pratik, Anthony, Rio, Reuben, Kamran,    

Simrat, Jacob, Amrit, Ekam, Harry, Kimpreet, Delisha, Alex. 

School Nurse 

Will be in school on Tuesday 7th February 2023. 

• Between 9.15 and 10am there will be a session on sleep - all parents are welcome to 

attend. 

• Between 10am and 11am there will be a drop-in session for parents to come in to    

discuss any concerns. 

Reception celebrate Chinese New Year 
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Pink Class trip to Think Tank 

Anglo-Saxon day in Green Class 
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Indigo Class— - Cosford trip photos 

Egyptian Day 

in Blue Class 

 

 


